ASBESTOS ABATEMENT IFB

The specifications for the asbestos abatement of Town hall flooring project are expected to be complete
on 4/8/15.

The Invitation to Bid will be ready for dissemination.
Please take a vote to authorize the release of the IFB.
The contract is due to be signed no later than July 1 with work to commence on July 13. In order to

relocate Town Hall and conduct the requirements of the procurement laws, timing will be very tight for
this project.




